
Interdisciplinary	Committee	meeting	minutes	

[Electronic	meeting:		Ended	November	30,	2015]	

On	November	17,	2015,	the	Interdisciplinary	Committee	members	received	via	electronic	
means	two	IS	Proposals	for	consideration.		Those	proposals	were	from	the	Grants	office,	and	if	
approved	would	be	IS	270	and	IS	470	Grant	Writing	Internship	Courses.			

The	committee	members	voted	by	means	of	“reply	all”	through	the	University	e-mail.		Eleven	of	
the	twelve	committee	members	voted	to	approve	both	courses.			

	

		


